
 

 

 

Monday 9th August 2021 

Ref: JT/RPI Exams 

 

Dear Parent/Carer. 

 

GCSE Results Day 2021 

 

As mentioned in the summer newsletter, this year’s GCSE results day is Thursday 12th August 

2021.  This is 2 weeks prior to the normal scheduled date. 

 

We are working hard to provide as ‘near-normal’ results collection, but I feel writing to you now 

is important to explain how the morning will run. 

 

Results can be collected in person from 10am-12pm on 12/08/21.   

 

This year, due to building works on site, we require results to be collected from the Sports 

Hall and politely request as minimal people on site as possible.  If your child wishes to come 

to school accompanied by an adult, then we ask that only parents/carers attend as a 

chaperone. 

 

There will be a few restrictions in place to safeguard students, staff, and parents/carers: 

 

• Enter the school site on foot from Chatsworth Place only.  Unfortunately, there is no 

visitor parking on site this summer due to building works. Street parking is available 

outside the school.   

• Please make your way through the pedestrian entrance to the Sports Hall (entrance 

near to the canteen). 

• Only students will be permitted to enter the Sports Hall to collect their envelope of 

results.  We ask that students use the provided sanitiser on entry. 

• Face masks are recommended to be used by students in the indoor venue when 

collecting results.  This is not mandatory for entry. 

• Parents/Carers are welcome to wait outside the Sports Hall if they wish to join their 

child in opening results together. 

• Once the results are collected, students are free to make their way home again. 

• There will be limited staff on site this year, therefore any queries/questions from the 

results for this academic year please email office@beaconacademy.co.uk at your 

earliest convenience. 

 

As is the case every year, if your child is not able to collect results in person on 12/08/2021 

then we will be able to issue them from reception in person from the week beginning 



06/09/2021.  Alternatively, if you would like them posting before this date then please send an 

email confirmation that this is being requested to office@beaconacademy.co.uk. 

 

The results issued on 12/08/2021 are copies of the official downloaded results from the exam 

boards.  The documents collected on Thursday should be used when attending any college 

meetings or enrolling as proof of grades awarded in your child’s GCSE courses. 

 

Official certificates of result from the exam boards will be available from October/November 

2021.  We will contact you in due course when these documents are ready. 

 

We realise that we are still working in unprecedented times and have made the arrangements 

as efficient as possible to issue the results to the students to enable them to start their next 

steps ready for September 2021. 

 

As always, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and 

wish your child every success in this new chapter. 

 

With warmest wishes, 

 

 
 

Mr J Thurley 

Headteacher 

 


